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June 17, 2016 

Inline Hockey New Zealand -  Board and Operations Bulletin 

Message from Paul Cameron, Independent Advisor & IHNZ Appointments Chair 

Unfortunately respected Interim Board Chair, Grant Novak, has had to step aside for personal 
reasons after a short spell in the role. The Appointments Panel of Paul Cameron & Paul Franklin, 
NZIH Legal advisor, after consultation with remaining Interim Board members & some members of the 
Inline community, are pleased to announce Ben Wilde will lead the Board for the remainder of the 
interim period. The Interim Board is providing guidance,  steadying the organisation before a new 
longer term Board is appointed. 
Paul Cameron 
NZIHA Appointments Panel Chair 

Notification of Final Player Registration Cut Off Date 

The 2016 cut-off date for all registration and transfer requests for players wishing to compete at 

National Championship events is July 31, 2016. 

Update Information from Club Committees for 2016 

Club committees are requested to complete the information requested to update records for main club 

committee contacts, addresses and emails on the “Sportys” form. This can be accessed by following 

this link: 2016 Club Contacts and Information. 

National Events Notices  

The 2016 National Event Notices will be circulated shortly for comment. We welcome your feedback 

and Clubs will be given a short time to comment before the final document is published. It is important 

that the contact information requested above is up to date so clubs receive information as released. 

NZ National Club Championships Reminder Notification 

As advised last week, the venue for the New Zealand National Championships is in Hamilton provided 

by the Hamilton Inline Hockey Club. The block schedule will not be released until consultation with 

regions takes place related to the teams and grades considering entry.  

NZ New Coach Appointment Announced 

Due to a change in circumstances, we are pleased to announce, Hannah Shields has been 

appointed to the coaching role for the NZ 18 & Under Girls team and will lead the team in Hawaii at 

the AAU Inline Hockey Championships. We would like to take this opportunity to thank Anna 

Carrington for her commitment to date and for her continued mentorship and involvement with the 

18U girls team leading up to departure. 

Kind regards 

IHNZ Board and Operations Team 

E: nz.inline@gmail.com  
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